
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Minutes of the 27 May 2010 Meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 3:00 p.m. in the City Council work chamber. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-Chairman and Kevin 
Linehan, General Registrar. 
 
The Minutes for the May 3, 5, and 11, 2010 meetings were approved. 

 
The May 18, 2010 meeting between Reverend Henry Brinton and Dirk Brouwer was discussed.  Signs 
prohibiting unauthorized access during the period 1:00 p.m. on the day prior to Election Day through 
Election Day will be made for the polling place. The Church’s measures to notify all responsible 
parties regarding security of election equipment was noted. 
 
A meeting with police and the Fire Marshall will be scheduled to discuss polling place security and 
parking.  A proposed City ordinance setting forth policies and procedures for parking at polling places 
will also be discussed.  
 
An email to Republican candidates and the City party chair will be sent to insure that only voters park 
in allotted spaces.  
 
City Council candidate O’Dell’s alleged violation of campaign publicity regulations will be referred to 
the State Board of Elections. 
 
The Board moved, seconded, and passed a motion to meet with the City Attorney to discuss moving 
precincts to new locations. The City Attorney will also be asked whether the number of precincts used 
in a non-Presidential Primary Election can be reduced. 
 
Providing City pins to Officers of Election and plaques for retired Officers of Election will be 
investigated. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
____________________ 
Dirk Brouwer   
Secretary 
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